
(Your name, address and date) 

 

Hon. Doug Ford, Premier’s Office 

Legislative Building, Queen’s Park, Room 281, 

Toronto, ON M7A 1A1  

 

Dear Premier Ford, 

 

 There is data to suggest that decades of underfunding, staff shortages, 

inadequate regulations and more privatization under successive governments has 

resulted in a long-term care system that is broken.  The residents in these homes 

helped to build the province of Ontario that we are privileged to live in and enjoy.  

As a member of The Catholic Women’s League of Canada, I have been informed 

that there is motion for a public inquiry on long-term care in Ontario to be 

debated.  I urge you to launch public inquiry to examine conditions and problems 

in the present system.  I agree with you that we need to put an “iron ring” around 

these cherished residents of Ontario and a public inquiry would be a good place 

to start to see changes needed. 

 

Sincerely,  

(Your signature) 

 

Cc your local MPP 

You can also cc to Minister of Home Care and Long Term Care, Hon. Merrilee 

Fullerton, 6th Floor, 400 University Ave., Toronto, ON M7A 1T7 and Long Term 

Care Critic, Teresa J. Armstrong-Leglislative Office Room 159 Main Legislative 

Building, Queen’s Park, Toronto M7A 1A5 

 


